Circular No: 226

Shift to Distance learning
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OUR OWN ENGLISH HIGH SCHOOL - FUJAIRAH

15.02.2021

Dear Parents,

In view of the present scenario with
increase in cases of COVID in the
surrounding areas and for ensuring the
health and safety of all stakeholders,
the school has taken the following
decision in consent with the Ministry of
Education.

The school (including staff) will shift to
100% distance learning with effect from
tomorrow, 16™ February until further
notice.

With kind regards,

Saleema Matmoodi

Principal
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